KET'S V.G.VAZE COLLEGE OF ARTS, SCIENCE & COM.

NOTICE

FYJC- OPEN HOUSE FOR PARENTS

Parents of FYJC students are requested to note that Open House is
arranged on Saturday, 18th January 2020 at 2.40 P.M. in respective
class rooms.

Parénts of ONLY following categories of students will be invited for

Open House:-

1. Those who have scored 40% or less marks in | Unit Test + |
Terminal Examination in any subject, irrespective of attendance
record of such students.

2. Those who have attendance record of 50% or less based on the
last Defaulter’s List, irrespective of Examination performance of
such students.

Class Teachers/Mentor Teachers will contact those parents who are
supposed to attend this meeting. Parents are requested to make

themselves available for the same.
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